
 

 
 

 
         March 10, 2022 
Kittery Planning Board 
200 Rogers Road 
Kittery, ME 03904 
 

Re: March 10, 2022 Planning Board Hearing 
 

Dear Planning Board Members,  
 
 Please be advised that Sweet Dirt objects to consideration of applications for marijuana 
retail business licenses while there is an ongoing criminal investigation into the Town of Kittery’s 
license invitation lottery process. All of the relevant records are on file with the Town of Kittery 
and are available to the public under the Freedom of Access Act.  
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter. We appreciate the Planning Board’s time in 
hearing our public comment. 
 
         Sincerely, 

Sweet Dirt 


